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Memo 
To: Missouri Doctors 
From: Martin Bauman, President, MoDocs 
Subject: We Should be Thanking our Law Enforcement 

DEFUND THE POLICE! You hear it every time you turn on the tv, radio, read the 
newspaper or the internet. We know better. Defunding the police will only lead to more 
crime and less safety for all of us. 

In the meantime, our police officers and other law enforcement officials are being subject 
to indignant remarks, increased injury or even death. If I were them, I think I would 
simply quit. But most will not. They are true servants.  

You and I are only individuals trying to work and raise our families. We try and teach our 
children and grandchildren to make some sense of this chaos. 

When I have an opportunity, I try and tell our local police officers “thank you” and 
maybe buy their lunch. But it seemed to me that maybe there is a little more that each of 
us could do to tell them “thank you.” So, I asked the folks in our marketing department to 
come up with some way to express our thanks.  

Enclosed you will find an 8 ½ x 11 poster which can be placed in a waiting room, on a 
window or on a receptionist’s desk to let people know how you feel. I have enclosed 2. 
One for you and 1 to give to a friend. If you need more, simply call the phone number on 
the poster and leave a message or fax your request to 816-233-4670. I plan to send a few 
thousand to the medical community in Missouri in hopes that they will pass it on.  

Thank you and be safe. 

Sincerely, 

 
Martin M. Bauman, 
President 


